
U.S. Department of Labor Office of Inspector General  
 Washington, D.C. 20210 

 
 
October 19, 2015 
 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR:  David Michaels, PhD, MPH 

Assistant Secretary  
         for Occupational Safety and Health 
 

 
 
FROM:    ELLIOT P. LEWIS 

Assistant Inspector General 
         for Audit 
 
SUBJECT:  Audit of OSHA Adequacy and Timeliness of 

Abatement Verification 
 
Please be advised the Office of Inspector General is initiating an audit of the 
Adequacy and Timeliness of Occupational and Safety Health Administration 
(OSHA) Abatement Verification. We will contact your audit liaison to schedule an 
entrance conference to discuss the audit’s objectives, scope, methodology, and 
timeframes. Please notify the appropriate officials of our plans to initiate work.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mark L. Schwartz, Audit Director, at 
(917) 406-5871. 
 
cc: Sabina Khadka, OSHA Audit Liaison 
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